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2016 Budget Retreat Survey Results 

The Budget Retreat survey was distributed to fifty-two (52) individuals who had attended the Budget Retreat on Febru-
ary 5, 2016 via email.  Thirty-Seven (37) individuals responded providing a response rate of 71%.    

In general, responses to the Budget Retreat and the Integrated Planning Model were positive.  There is still concern 
among the 37 that respondents that the Integrated Planning Model is not transparent, with 46% indicating that they 
were “unsure” if the model was transparent.              

   

As illustrated in Q1, 86% of the 
respondents felt that they ob-
tained a better understanding of 
the complexities of the college’s 
budgeting process because of 
information presented at the 
Retreat.  This does not confirm 
that they completely under-
stand the college’s budgeting 
process but at least the retreat 
was able to provide information 
that lead to further understand-
ing.  The college needs to con-
tinue to provide timely and 
comprehensive information on 
budget development and re-
source allocation decisions. 

  

In Q2 respondents we asked  if 
they felt they were able to par-
ticipate meaningfully in the 
alignment of the budget re-
quests with the college’s strate-
gic planning initiatives.  Alt-
hough a majority indicated they 
felt they did (54%) this is not an 
overwhelming endorsement of 
the process and needs further 
consideration for the next cycle.  
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Q3 is the most problematic be-
cause less than have of the re-
spondent indicated that they felt 
the Integrated Planning Model 
was transparent.  Transparency 
and an Accreditation recommen-
dation were the primary factors 
leading to the revised Integrated 
Planning Model.  Thus the col-
lege has work to do to address 
the perceived and real transpar-
ency of the model. 

Q4 addresses respondents un-
derstanding of their role in the 
integrated planning process 
based on information received 
at the budget retreat.  Although 
a majority (64%) felt they did 
have a better understanding of 
their role in integrated planning 
process, it is important to re-
member that the college em-
ployees around 800 fulltime em-
ployees that all need to have a 
comprehensive understanding 
of their role in integrated plan-
ning.  The 2016 Budget retreat 
was a good start but the college 
needs to continue to communi-
cate the role of all employees in 
the integrated planning process. 

Q5 addresses respondents 
knowledge of how the college 
allocates fiscal resources.  Again 
a majority (59%), felt they knew 
more about resource allocation 
because of the retreat which is 
positive but illustrates the col-
lege’s need to continue to be 
transparent in resource alloca-
tion and provide additional op-
portunities for campus constitu-
ents to be engaged in the inte-
grated planning process. 

The next two pages contain the 
responses to the open-ended 



 

Q6. Please provide suggestions on how you think the budget retreat could be improved. 



 

Q7. Please provide suggestions on how you think the integrated planning process could be improved. 


